
Access to Public Information Response 
 
May 5th 2017 
 
REQUEST UNDER THE CODE OF PRACTICE FOR ACCESS TO PUBLIC INFORMATION 

 
Request sent on May 5th 2017: 
 
I wish to request the following documents and I confirm that the information is being 

requested under the "Code of Practice for Access to Public Information".  

 Request sent by SACC to Douzaine requesting their views on the ballot paper and the 
provision of Polling Stations together with the responses.   

 
I confirm I have asked for a copy of the original communication to the Douzaines from the 
President of SACC and my request was refused and I have not received a reply to my request 
addressed to the St Peter Port Douzaine. 
 
States of Guernsey response May 11th 2017: 

On behalf of the States’ Assembly & Constitution Committee, I am responding to your 

request under the above Code to be sent a copy of the letter sent by the Committee to the 

Douzaines.   

There were in fact two letters to cover different aspects of this matter.  Appendix 1 and 2 

below.  (Please note that the options will not appear in that order in the policy letter.)   

The Committee believes [having considered the provisions of sections 1.2, 2.4 and 2.14 of 

the Code] that, although it has no reason for the contents of the Douzaines’ replies not to 

be known more widely, it feels unable to release the replies itself because the Douzaines 

wrote to the Committee without any expectation that their replies would be published.  It 

therefore believes that you should contact the Douzaines and ask them to send you their 

replies, if they are content to do so.   
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